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I am President of Birch-Strum Memorial Fund for the 2023-2024 Lions year.  It is my pleasure to submit 
this report.  As you know we provide funding for Lions Camp and the projects of Wisconsin Lions 
Foundations.   

At the WI State Convention we, The Birch-Sturm Board, elected a new board of Directors.  Our Board of 
directors are: 

• President – Conrad Dreyer 
• Vice President – David Strudthoff 
• Secretary – Brian Dulmes 
• Treasurer – Darrel Dwyer, WLF Secretary 
• Brad Behrens – WLF President 
• Pat Hart – WLF Vice President 

Last year we began improving our visibility, and providing information to the districts about the Birch-
Sturm Memorial Fund.  The goal is to grow the fund.   We will continue attending the 10 district 
conventions, staffing the Memorial Fund Table, providing information to Lion members on the Fund.  
We are also available to present at your Lion conventions.  Please consider us when setting your agenda.   

A great way to rewards Lions members is by recognition and there is no better way than to make a 
donation to the Birch-Sturm Memorial fund.  With a donation of $1000 a Lion can become a Birch Strum 
Fellow.  Your donation goes a long way in supporting Lions Camp as well as the projects of WLF.  Any 
club interested I am willing to make a presentation to your club.   

If any of you would like to learn more about the Memorial Fund we are available to speak to you.  We 
are also available to present at your convention or speak to any club.  I can be reached at: 
cwdreyer@gmail.com or by phone at 608-658-2505.   

We look forward to working with the current Council of Governors.  We are here to assist you just let us 
know what you need. 

Conrad Dreyer, PDG  

Birch-Sturm Memorial Fund President  
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